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Gahanna City Council Safety Committee Meeting

Fire Division Briefing —January 23, 2017
Operational Updates

Emergency response runs for the month of December included 839 EMS runs and
154 fire runs for a total of 993 incidents. 83 motor vehicle incidents occurred, 39 of
which were on the freeway. There were 59 incidents involving unconscious or
unresponsive patients — 13 of which were reported as cardiac arrests. There were 8
significant working structure fires. This is an average of 32 runs per 24-hour shift.

The Fire Division responded to 11,629 emergency runs in 2016 — 9,774 EMS and
1,855 Fire-related incidents. (10,678 in 2015).

Peak period Medic 131 will be placed into service mid-February. The final date is
pending approval by the Board of Trustees.

Administrative Updates

Staffing remains at authorized levels in 2017 and includes provisions for the planned
retirement of three personnel in 2017.

Several major initiatives are underway for 2017 including implementing a
Community CPR training program. The goal of the program is to train 4,000-5,000
citizens and high school students annually.

Please feel free to contact me directly with specific questions or concerns you may have
about Fire Division operations.
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